
November 16, 2023

Dear CubeCon Organizers,

I am writing to tender my resignation from my position as a member of the CubeCon Committee.
After careful consideration, I have come to the difficult decision that it is in my best interest to
step down from my role within the committee.

Over the past two years, I have dedicated my time and effort to contribute to the success of our
event. I have valued working with each and every one of you. I believe that together we have
built something special, unique, and perhaps irreplaceable.

I believe that a harmonious and collaborative team dynamic is crucial for achieving our
objectives, and unfortunately, I no longer have confidence in the team’s ability to function. It is
with a heavy heart that I make this decision, and I want to express my gratitude to the entire
team for the support and collaboration we have shared.

I am committed to ensuring a smooth transition for my departure, and there are a number of
assets in my possession that will need to be released including:

- Website domain: mtgcubecon.com (expires January 26, 2024)
- Website source code
- Website server

I will continue to host the site, but will disable automatic renewal of the domain. Until then, if a
plan is brought forward to me to transfer the domain I will cooperate. I will transfer the website
source code, a private github repository, in a similar fashion. The website server is not
transferable but I can share the configuration and deployments details as needed.

I am committed to finishing any action items needed to wrap up the 2023 event, but will no
longer be participating in the planning of any future events.

It is my understanding the Hedron Network is a crucial component to CubeCon’s success, and I
am open to leasing out the software for any future CubeCon events.

Thank you for your understanding.

I wish you all the best,

Gwen Dekker


